
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

90th	BIRTHDAY	IN	STYLE!	
	
		
	
	

	
	
	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
VISIT	BY	STEPH	COOKE		

	

	
	

May		2018	

OUR	CONTACT	INFORMATION	
Trinity	Centre	
Cr	East	&	Albury	Streets	(PO	Box	199)	
HARDEN		NSW	2587	
Phone:	 02	6386	3561	
Fax:	 02	6386	3785	
Email:	 manager@flexicare.org.au	
Website:	 www.flexicare.org.au	
	
	
	
	

SKIN	CANCER	CHECKS	AVAILABLE	
	

The	 new	 Renault	 bus	 is	 travelling	 to	 Orange	 to	 the	
Central	 West	 Skin	 Cancer	 Clinic	 on	 a	 monthly	 basis.		
The	 trip	 begins	 around	 8	 am	 and	 returns	 to	 Harden	
later	in	the	afternoon.		Clients	who	use	the	service	are	
very	pleased	with	the	attention	they	receive.	
	

Please	ring	Trish	Shea	in	our	office	
to	book	your	appointment	and	transport	

	
Bookings	 now	 available	 for	 15th	 June	
(almost	 booked	 out),	 20th	 July	 and	 31st	
August.	

WE	
SINCERELY	
THANK	
OUR	2018	
SPONSORS	

		
	

HARDEN	BOWLING	CLUB	

PEISLEY	LIVESTOCK	
TRANSPORT	

June Doyle (pictured) recently celebrated her 
90th birthday at the Flexible Care Services 
Roving Lunch at the Carrington Hotel.  June’s 
favourite dessert is pavlova and was her birthday 
cake made by Debby Glover for this occasion. 

Member	for	Cootamundra,	Steph	Cooke	visited	our	
premises	on	24th	April	and	is	seen	here	with	
chairperson	Stewart	Bruce	and	Service	Manager	
Debby	Glover.		Steph	was	very	impressed	with	what	
she	saw	and	wishes	to	be	kept	informed	of	activities.	



GOING	TO	YOUNG?	
	

If	you	wish	to	travel	to	Young	on	a	given	Monday	
or	Wednesday	(for	any	reason	at	all),	why	not	
ring	Trish	on	6386	3561	and	book	a	seat	on	our	12-
seater	Renault	Masterbus.	
	

ALL	ABOARD	FOR	OUR	
CANBERRA	EXCURSION!	

This	group	were	off	to	see	the	Cartier	Exhibition	at	the	
National	Gallery	of	Australia	showcasing	over	300	
jewellery	items	on	loan	from	royal	families,	celebrities	
and	the	Cartier	Collection	itself.	
	

	

Our	services	over	the	past	11	
months	are	incredible!		
										

! Transport	
	 with	voluntary	 		 2,359	trips	
	 drivers:	 		 116,143	km	
	 		 2,606	hrs	 	

! Meals	provided:		 3,183	 	
! Yard	&	Garden:	 	 219	hrs	 	
! Personal	Care:	 	 393	hrs	 	
! Respite	Care:	 	 212	hrs	 	
! Social	Activities:		 498	hrs	
! 	 	

	

SERVICE	MANAGER’S	NOTES	
I	gave	a	talk	at	the	Hospital	Auxiliary	on	21st	
March	about	the	services	that	we	provide	–	it	
was	 well	 received.	 	 The	 new	 double	 garage	
was	completed	on	17th	of	this	month	and	we	
are	 now	 able	 to	 garage	 our	 four	 vehicles	 at	
Flexible	Care	premises.	
	

Please	 note	 that	 transport	 is	 not	 only	
available	 for	 medical	 appointments.	 	 It	 is	
here	also	for	social,	shopping	and	sightseeing	
trips.			
	

The	12-seater	bus	goes	regularly	to	Young	on	
Mondays	and	Wednesdays,	and	we	are	keen	
to	 maximise	 its	 use.	 	 I	 encourage	 clients	 to	
make	good	use	of	this	service	too.			

Debby	Glover	
Service	Manager	

NOTE	FROM	THE	BOARD	
	

Flexible	Care	 is	 going	 from	 strength	 to	 strength	 and	 is	 a	
very	busy	place!			

Have	you	looked	at	our	website	
recently?	 	 It	 now	 features	 a	
photo	 gallery	 and	 a	
testamonials	 page.	 	 Go	 to	
www.flexicare.org.au	and	check	
it	 out.	 	 Thanks	 to	 board	
member	 Matt	 Stadtmiller	 who	

updates	 the	 site	 for	 us	 when	 required.	 	 We	 also	 have	 a	
comprehensive	Publicity	 Folder	 in	 the	 office	with	 lots	 of	
interesting	 info,	photos,	newspaper	clippings	and	history	
of	our	organisation.		Please	have	a	browse	when	you	visit.	
	

	
At	last	our	new	double	garage	has	been	constructed!		This	
is	a	very	exciting	project	and	will	 enhance	our	 transport	
services	greatly.	

Stewart	Bruce	
Chairperson			

	

Thank	you	to…our	clients	Gloria	Rolls,	Helen	
Kemp	and	Carol	Ford	who	were	all	interviewed	by	the	
local	press	and	were	so	complimentary	about	the	services	
provided	to	them	by	Flexible	Care.		Much	appreciated!	

	
	
SPARE	AN	HOUR	
OR	TWO??				Why	
not	become	a	
volunteer	driver	–	
even	once	a	fortnight	
would	help	us!	Trips	
can	be	local	or	
farther	afield.		Talk	
to	Trish	Shea,	our	
Transport	
Coordinator,	for	
more	details.		

The	Roving	Lunch	at	the	Sir	George,	
Jugiong,	proved	to	be	a	popular	event	

for	this	lucky	group	of	people.	

Blake,	Max,	Chris	&	Matt	from	Berridge	Building	
after	completing	the	garage	construction	


